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20th September 2021 
 

Update from Ellesmere College Parents Society (ECPS) 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Welcome back to Ellesmere College and another academic year. We hope that you have enjoyed the 
summer and that this year we will be able to join in the usual annual College events, as well as holding our 
own social ones.  
 
Life at Ellesmere College is very busy and, with parents’ work commitments and pupils coming from a wide 
geographical area, it can sometimes be hard to catch up with other parents and caregivers at the ‘school 
gate’. As ECPS, we work in partnership with the College to create a welcoming atmosphere and help 
integrate parents into the College community through organising events and activities that enable parents 
to meet each other.  
 
This term we are running our usual MacMillan Coffee Morning on Friday 24th September 2021, held in the 
tuck shop immediately after morning drop off, everyone is welcome. We have set up a Just Giving page for 
donations if you can’t attend and would still like to support the event: ECPS Coffee Morning  
 
You can be involved in the ECPS as much or as little as you wish. As busy parents ourselves, we understand 
how precious time is and know that it is not always possible to make a regular commitment. That’s why we 
work in a flexible way and are grateful for any support you can give. At the moment, we are looking for a 
Secretary and Vice Chair to join the committee. For further details please contact myself, ECPS Chair, Janet 
Kelly, on 07973 675770.  
 
We will publish dates of meetings in the College ‘white calendar’, on our Facebook page and mail out to 
people who request to be on our distribution list. In addition, please check the ECPS notice boards for 
more information - there is one outside the entrance to Lower School and one in Ante School at the 
Common Room entrance. We also post news on the College website and Facebook page. We will be at the 
Open Day on 8th October 2021. 
 
We do hope you are able to join in with us in some way, either on a regular or ad hoc basis, or through 
supporting our events. In the meantime, do feel free to come and chat if you see any of us around the 
College, or please get in touch at contactecps@gmail.com 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Janet Kelly  
ECPS Chair 
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